Mayor Adrian Foster

May, 2016

On behalf of the Municipality of Clarington’s Council, I would like to congratulate
the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on your 24th Anniversary of your
introduction to the public.

I hope that everyone enjoys the special festivities and celebrations throughout
the month of May.

We are happy to lend you our support.

Yours sincerely
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